
Draytek	have	released	a	critical	firmware	update	for	the	Vigor	3900	/	2960	/	300B.	We	recommend	that	you	update	the	firmware	to	1.5.1.1.	The	update	is	for	Vigor
3900,	2960	and	300B	only	and	does	not	affect	any	other	Draytek	product.	
	
More	information	regarding	security	update	is	available	here:

https://www.draytek.co.uk/support/security-advisories/kb-advisory-jun20
(https://img.drayteknews.co.uk/3A5A97FB8D74F87CBA011CA5ADBB175206B512AA5BDB0F45BA25C700F3187E78/357AADB4C5E5D9CFFA9370747ECB2893/LE35)
	
As	with	any	such	update,	it	is	important	that	you	upgrade	any	applicable	models	under	your	control	immediately.

https://img.drayteknews.co.uk/3A5A97FB8D74F87CBA011CA5ADBB175206B512AA5BDB0F45BA25C700F3187E78/357AADB4C5E5D9CFFA9370747ECB2893/LE35
https://kb.ic.uk/article/security-advisory-vigor-3900-2960-300b-router-vulnerability-july-2020-255.html

